21-22 CHS Student Parking Pass Information

All student parking passes will be sold on-line, through FamilyID, for the 21-22 school
year. You will need to set up an account in FamilyID if you do not already have an
account. Sales will begin for SENIORS only on Thursday July 29th 2021 at 8am. Please
see the dates below for more information. Parking passes are restricted to students in
grades 10,11 &12.

July 29th -August 3rd : Seniors Only

August 4th-August 6th Juniors and Seniors

The application process will close at 11:59pm on Friday August 6th. It will reopen
on Wednesday August 11th with any unclaimed passes for students in 10th -
12th grade that would still like to get a pass.

If all passes have been purchased you may register for the waitlist option.

21-22 Student Parking Pass Information

Student passes will be $45 for the 21-22 school year.
Sales will be on a first come first serve basis, following the timelines above.
During the purchase process students will be required to select a zone for
parking preference. A specific spot will be assigned by staff based on the order in
which the passes are purchased. Example: The fourth student to select zone 2
will be assigned spot #120.

m Parking Zone Map
Parking Passes will be distributed prior to the first day of school. Stay tuned for
an update on days and times.
The purchase of parking passes will be a 2 step process. You will first complete
an application for your parking pass and upload your documents in the FamilylD
portal. Then you will pay for your pass on the on-line school payment portal. You
will receive 2 emails from FamilylD, one saying that you have submitted the
application and the second when your application has been approved. Your
application will not be processed until payment is received.
If you already have a FamilylD account, you can use that account to sign in and
complete the parking pass application process. If you do not have a FamilylD
account you will need to create one inorder to complete the application for a
parking pass.
Students are only eligible to purchase parking passes if they have a valid driver’s
license, their vehicle is properly registered, they are fully insured and all
outstanding school fees are paid.
Students that attempt to purchase a parking pass prior to their assigned
day will be denied their parking privilege request and not be issued a pass.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NkgzTcwA6CSIJ0mtR3GwVOcfkF1Mf2v9/view?usp=sharing

